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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  

21st March 2024 
 
Dear Everybody, 
 
Another term is drawing to a close and what a busy term it has been!  This week we have celebrated Easter in 
school.  We had a lovely Easter Service and all the children got to perform an Easter song.  Photos of the service 
can be found on our website.   
 
Easter is a time to reflect and for us to look towards hope and new beginnings.  I am excited to share that during 
the Summer Term, Blossom Class will be relocated to a much bigger space, with their own outside area.  Mrs 
O’Neill and Miss Mac are working very hard to plan the space.  We will also begin preparation works for the 
replacement of the rest of our roof, the introduction of breakfast and after school club, new flooring throughout 
school and hopefully a new playground!  I will write to you about these in more detail next term.   
 
After the Easter holiday, I am also thrilled to announce that all the children will be given more choice at breakfast.  
We have been very lucky to secure funding and the children will be offered fruit, toast, yogurt and other breakfast 
items every morning when they arrive.    
 
With the end of the term there is a goodbye.  After many years of loyal, hard work, Ms Louise Bird is leaving.  Ms 
Bird has not been in school for some time, but has always been in our thoughts and hearts.  Pourou Mobed, one 
of our lunchtime supervisors, has decided to have a well-earned rest and is retiring.  I would like to thank them 
both for all they have done for the children and families of Holly Hill, they will be missed, but we wish them well 
in their next chapter in life.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this term and to wish you all a 
restful break!  School break up Friday 22nd March at 3.10pm 
We will be here, ready to welcome you back on Monday 8th April at 8.50am.     
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr Mark Carr 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
    


